PLES Announcements for October 24, 2021
Parents and Families,
Our Theme for this School Year: Every Journey has a Great Story.
Our Motto for this School Year: Work Hard. Enjoy the Journey, Tell Your Story.

Slightly Worn Shoes: We are collecting slightly worn shoes to support our feeder school MHS. They can be any
size or type.

FALL FUNDRAISER: We have begun our Magazine Fundraiser. This week your child came home with a
magazine with items to sell to help raise funds. We're raising money for chairs for the Synergy Room for
teacher meetings, painting throughout the school, and other instructional supplies. Please help your child(ren)
sell items to work on school building upgrades. If our students sell $25,000 in merchandise, the administration
will take a swing around school dangling from a helicopter! Today is the day to start selling and raising money
for our school!

Parent Picnic: This was a HUGE SUCCESS! Thank you, parents and families, for coming!

Red Ribbon Week/Fire Safety Week: October 25-29

Monday, October 25- "Being a nerd is cool! Be cool and don't do drugs!” Wear your nerdiest outfit

Tuesday, October 26- “You won’t see me using Drugs!” Wear camouflage.

Wednesday, October 27- “Be Brave, Be bold, Be you & Wear red!” Wear red.

Thursday, October 28- “Don’t get mixed up in Drugs!” Wear crazy mixed matched outfit and hair.

Friday, October 29- “Say BOO to Drugs!” Wear your costumes for Fall Fun Day - Unfortunately due to the
County's COVID Protocols and schedule of Fall Fun Day, we cannot safely invite parents to this day. The extra
bodies of the parents would cause us to be to close together and unable to spread out.

Breakfast: Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m. If your child intends on eating breakfast, please make sure they are at
school and in the lunchroom by 7:50 a.m.

COVID Protocols:
e Students who have COVID symptoms should stay at home and contact their physician for guidance.
o Students who are waiting COVID test results should stay home until they have received results.
e All other COVID protocols can be found on the ACBOE website.

Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly for
school announcements and information.

We are looking forward to seeing our students tomorrow! Go Bulldogs! -Mrs. Harry



